
 
 
 

Supreme Court Oral Arguments for October LIVE on C‑SPAN 
 
The Supreme Court announced today it will hear all oral arguments scheduled for the October session 

by teleconference and will provide a live audio feed to the media. 

C-SPAN commits to livestreaming every one of the Court’s October arguments on its website, and will 
permanently archive them there. 
  
C-SPAN will deliver the audio feed from the Court to the Capitol Hill hub, for distribution to other 
accredited news organizations. 
  
C-SPAN will continue to produce any key arguments live for its television networks. 
  
“C-SPAN, which has been petitioning the Court for greater media access for more than two decades, 
welcomes this next step from the Supreme Court to livestream the audio of its October arguments and 
hopes that the Court will soon agree to make live audio access to all arguments permanent,” says C-
SPAN general counsel Bruce Collins, the network’s point person on Court access issues. 
 


